

19<sup>th</sup> January 2024

## Dear Parents/Carers

To consolidate their learning from Spring term, Year 2 will have a Victorian Day in school. All Year 2 Children will come in dressed up as Victorian children, ready for a fun-filled day of learning.

On <u>Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> February 2024</u> McGill and Swansea class will come to school dressed as a Victorian child.

It would be good if you helped your child by making a costume together using items that you may already have, such as a plain white school shirt and loose trousers. Examples of the types of outfits worn are shown below:









They will be acting as Victorian children all day – making Victorian toys, playing Victorian games, and eating Victorian sponge cake ALLERGENS: gluten, dairy, egg.

If you **do not** want your child to eat the Victoria sponge cake please sign below.

I do not want my child to eat Victorian sponge cake.

Parent/Carer signature .....

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Benjamin and Ms Boahene Year 2 Teachers

Principal - Zoë Thompson BSc Hons, NPQH South Street, Enfield, EN3 4PX Tel: 020 8804 6946 Fax: 020 8805 9949 www.oasisacademyhadley.org